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Media Advisory 
Disruption of Service  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     CONTACT: Melissa Reichert 
February 2, 2023                 941-575-3394 
 
The City Utilities Department is planning replacing a fire hydrant and tee on El Cerito.  To 
accomplish this task, the water will be turned off to all of El Cerito.  This work is scheduled for 
Tuesday, February 7, 2023 from approximately 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. After service is restored customers 
on El Cerito will be under a precautionary boil water notice.  
 
We appreciate your patience while we do this necessary work in your area and apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Utilities office at (941) 575-5088 
from 7:00 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. or (941) 575-3339 from 8:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 
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